
Department Chairs.  
Per the Department Chairs' meeting on Friday, November 7, chairs agreed to cast a re-vote concerning the 
prioritization of faculty positions. The reason for the re-vote is because President's Council clarified the 
prioritization procedure and requested justification for the positions prioritized.   
 
The previous vote ranked three positions; however, only two positions will be funded. Funding for the two 
positions is generated from a retirement (Computer Technologies) and a vacancy (Business). The reference 
librarian position was eliminated by the budget task force committee; therefore, leaving no funding stream for 
the position. To fund a non-existing position money would have to be redirected from other sources, most likely 
from one of the instruction positions. 
 
Each of the areas requesting a position have provided written documentation describing their need for a 
position. Please cast your vote for the two positions you would like to see prioritized as #1 and #2 by 
responding to this email. Positions to be considered are: 
 
Business - Marketing and Management Instructor 
Computer Technologies - BAS/DI Computer Technologies Instructor  
Library - Reference Librarian 
 
2015 Faculty Priority Recruitment List 
 
1.  Computer Technologies - BAS/DI Computer Technologies Instructor  
2.  Business - Marketing and Management Instructor 
 
2015 Faculty Priority Wish List 
 
1.  Library - Reference Librarian 
 
The list will be presented at faculty senate for approval on November 21.   

 

 


